
MINUTES OFASPECIAT HTGHWAY MEETING OFTHE COUNTY OF
HANCOCK, STATE OF ILLINOIS, HELD ON THE CONNABLE ROAD,

HAMTLTON ON JULY5,2024

Commiftee members in attendance inctuded Wayne Bottin, Harry Douglas, Dennis
Casttebury, and Patsy Davis. Visitors were Emory Ferguson of the Hancock Highway
Department, Jim Reneau the Montebello Township Road Commission6r, Candy
Harnetiaux, Dytan Smith of WGEM, Joy Swearingen and Doug Lindstrom of the Journat
Pitot. Mr. Boltin gave a short speech. Pictures were taken. Mr. Smith interview€d Mr.
Bottin. Meeting adiourned.

Respectf utty submitted,

Dennis Casttebury, Committee Chair


